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EXECUTIVE 
 

REPORT FOR INFORMATION 
 
  MEETING                         22nd OCTOBER 2002 
 
 
PRESENT: Councillor Nick Stanton, Leader (In the Chair) 
 Councillor Richard Thomas, Environment and Transport 
 Councillor Beverley Bassom, Housing 
 Councillor Richard Porter, Community Support and Safety 
 Councillor Lorraine Zuleta, Finance 
 Councillor Catherine Bowman, Regeneration and Economic 

Development. 
 
 

57.4  MOTION FROM MEMBERS IN ACCORDANCE WITH COUNCIL PROCEDURE  
RULE 3.9 – UPPER NORWOOD ONE WAY SYSTEM 
 
At the above meeting of the Executive we considered the following motion referred 
from Council Assembly on the 18th September 2002, which had been moved by 
Councillor Lewis Robinson and seconded by Councillor Kim Humphreys and then 
subsequently amended by Council Assembly: 
 
 

 ‘That this Council Assembly calls on the Executive to make 
representations at its earliest opportunity to the Executive of the 
London Borough of Croydon for a six month review of the temporary 
operation of the Upper Norwood one way system to assess the 
impact of the system on roads in Southwark and to include 
consideration of a return to two-way working.’ 

 
The Executive agreed representations made by the Executive Member for 
Environment and Transport to the London Borough of Croydon should be noted 
 
 

COUNCILLOR NICK STANTON 
 

LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 

 


